
The ADA Transit Subcommittee to the Transit and Parking Commission moved referral 
to the Transit and Parking Commission to include an ‘agency fare’ in the Metro Transit 
Fare Tariff.  Although  ‘agency fares’ have been allowed by the Americans with 
Disabilities Act regulations on paratransit service, it has not been included in the Metro 
Transit Fare Tariff in the past.  “Agency” should be defined in a technical way so that 
qualifying entities can be contracted with for the allocated cost of a Metro Paratransit 
ride.  
 
 
 


